
Admission by donation (we appreciate $10/dancer) 

The North East Callers and Teachers Association is pleased to announce 

the return of this New England tradition.  

Water and coffee will be provided. Treats to share will be appreciated. 

All proceeds will go to the NECTA Scholarship Fund supporting  

the education of callers and cuers in Maine 

For more information, contact Al Hipkins at alhipkins@sdcaller.us 

Sun, Oct 26, 2025, 2:00-4:30 

Mainstream (or floor level) 

Phase II/III Rounds 

NECTA Callers and Cuers 

Prizes for best Individual and 
best Club costume! 

Door prizes and 50/50! 

Topsham Grange Hall, 47 Pleasant Street, Topsham 


